
 
 

BEEVER NEWSLETTER  

No.98 

DATES FOR THE DIARY:  

Spring term 

Special Assembly  Friday 28
th

 March 

School closes for Easter: Friday 4
th

 April  

Summer term 

School reopens:   Tuesday 22
nd

 April 

May day holiday:  Monday 5
th

 May 

School closes for half term: Friday 23
rd

 May 

School reopens:   Monday 2
nd

 June 

School closes for Summer:  Thursday
 
17

th
 July @ 3.15pm 

 

 

NEXT ACADEMIC YEAR:  2014-2015 

Autumn term 

School opens :   Weds 3
rd

 September 2014 

School closes for half term: Friday 24
th

 October 

School reopens:   Monday 3
rd

 November 

School closes for Christmas: Friday 19
th

 December 

Spring term 

School opens:   Monday 5
th

 January 2015 

School closes for half term: Friday 13
th

 February 

School reopens:   Monday 23
rd

 February 

School closes for Easter: Thursday 2
nd

 April  

Summer term 

School reopens:   Monday 20
th

 April 

May day holiday:  Monday 4
th

 May 

School closes for half term: Friday 22
nd

 May 

School reopens:   Monday 1
st

 June 

School closes for Summer:  Thursday
 
16

th
 July @ 3.15pm 

Return to school on:  Weds 2
nd

 September 2015 

 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY  

Thank you to all who took part in our World Book Day 

reading activities. The winners of the Extreme Reading 

Competition were: Harvey Winterbottom (Nursery), 

Warren Lord  (Rec),  Kenzie Farrelly-Reid & Saywan 

Abubaker (KS1), Mckenzie West & Ryan Lord (KS2). 

The winners of the Book Quiz were: Benjamin Kenny      

(Early Years), Oliver Howard (KS1) & Megan Kiernan 

(KS2). 

During the week each class worked collaboratively to 

write their own story based on an image from 'The 

Mysteries of Harris Burdick' and these will be placed 

into our school library for everyone to enjoy. 

 

SPECIAL ASSEMBLY 

We will be holding our Spring term Special Assembly on 

Friday 28
th

 March at 9.30am. 

Parents are welcome to attend and we will be giving out 

certificates for attendance and swimming amongst 

others. 

 

EASTER COMPETITION 

This year, our Easter competition will be on the theme 

of Easter Bonnets or Hats.  

We encourage all children to take part, and those that 

do will receive a small prize. Larger prizes will be given 

to the best judged entries in each year group. 

Can children who want to enter this competition, please 

bring their completed Easter hat or bonnet into school 

on the last day of term, Friday 4
th

 April.  


